
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Job Candidate: 
 
As part of our interview process for tenure-track positions, each candidate will meet with 
either the Provost or Associate Provost to talk about his or her fit with the mission, 
vision, and values of Seattle University (a printed copy of our Mission, Values, and 
Vision Statement is included in this packet). In anticipation of this meeting, we would 
like you to provide your search committee chair with a written response to this document 
with a particular focus on the “Values” section.  We appreciate your taking the time to 
put your thoughts into writing since we’ve found these statements to be a very valuable 
means of moving our conversations with candidates to a more meaningful and productive 
level of discussion.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Jacquelyn Miller 
Associate Provost  
 
  
 
 


